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Avon District Calendar 2021-2022
PGS Minute 
May
11 3rd Gr Field Trip to the Historical society
12 Paul Cryan Photos  3:45-8:00
13 3rd Gr Field Trip to the Historical society
17 Board of Ed Meeting AHS  7:00pm
22       PGS 30th Birthday Party Bash  3:00-6:00
30 Memorial Day- No School
June
13 Sycamore Day (4th grade)
16 Last Day of School - Early Dismissal 11:50
            

From the Principals:
New Morning Ambassadors Program
“Good Morning! Have a great day! Good to see 
you!” These are the friendly voices of Pine Grove 
fourth graders who completed an application and 
were selected to be a morning ambassador. These 
student leaders help our staff greet students each 
morning at parent drop off and bus arrival. This 
creates a warm, welcoming atmosphere and 
ensures each student starts the day off on a positive 
note!
Little Free Library
At our Friday Town Meeting, we celebrated the 
installation of our own Little Free Library. It is located 
in the front of our school by the gym. The PTO 
purchased this great community resource so that 
families visiting before or after school, or on 
weekends and school vacations, can take a book to 
read or leave one to share with the community. We 
hope you will take the time to stop by with your 
family!

~ Mrs. Borio and Mrs. Buckle

                              

 

    

 

               

Ben’s Bells:
Our beautiful Ben’s Bells project is complete!  Our 
students, staff, and volunteers did an amazing job 
and the outcome is beautiful! Thank you everyone!
A BIG THANK YOU to Jon Moss, Kate Matos, and 
Chris Grgach for all your hard work and endless 
hours spent on creating this. 

Attention 4th Grade Parents!:
Time is running out!
Photos needed for the 4th grade slideshow The 
annual slideshow is an important piece of the end of 
year activities for our 4th graders and we need your 
help!  Look back through your pictures at PGS and 
send us your best.  Please submit photos (no more 
than five) HERE.  Photos should be school 
related (class parties, the bus stop, first day of 
school, field trips, etc).  Please send your photos 
by May 15.   Reach out to Jaclyn Pare 
(jaclynpare@gmail.com) or Hillary Horgan 
(hillaryhorgan@gmail.com) with any questions.

Art Show:  Congratulations to the students who 
have been selected to participate in this year's 
annual Spring Art Show at the Avon Library. The 
show features a selection of work from Pine Grove 
and Roaring Brook students and will run from May 
4- May 28, 2022.
Art Show

Shout Out!:
Thank you to our amazing
 PTO for all  the wonderful treat this week, the 
amazing luncheon, the coffee and donuts cart, and 
the ice cream truck!  Our teachers are so thankful 
for your time and kindness.

Teacher Appreciation:  Our wonderful teachers had quite the week.  
Thank you to all that made the effort to make a teacher feel appreciated.
Our teachers work so hard and this one week is so special for them.
Thank you!
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